
  

 

 

 

 

11th October 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Harvest 

 

This year we have chosen to hold a non-uniform day to collect donations to 

support St Anselm’s Food Bank, who support local residents in our community. We 

would really appreciate it if your child brought in a donation of one or some of the 

items below which we will be collecting from Monday 14th – Friday 18th October. 

 

Instant noodles~ Tinned fruit~Tinned meat~Tinned Soup~Long life milk~ toiletries 

(toothpaste, toothbrush, soap, shampoo)~Washing powder for laundry 

 

Please bring unopened and unused donations to the hall. If you are unable to 

bring an item in, please donate £1. 

May I thank you in advance for your continuing support of the school.  

Yours faithfully 

Miss K Gubbin 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


